
Fairwater High School staff and pupils enjoyed yet another fantastic and successful ski trip to Imst, 

Austria this February half-term.  The pupils enjoyed 6 days of skiing at Oetz and Kuhtai on beautifully 

groomed slopes with amazing scenery and crystal clear skies.  The fun didn’t stop there though as 

pupils participated in eisstockschießen (Austrian curling), bowling, a quiz night, a FIFA tournament 

and film/football night before finally closing the trip with a fancy dress awards ceremony at a local 

restaurant.   

The pupil’s behaviour was exemplary and they were a credit to the school.  Mr Lloyd would like to 

thank Miss Hobson, Mr Powell and Mrs Siviter for all their help and support during the trip.  

Arguably the best ski trip the school has seen, which is quite fitting as it was the schools last as 

Fairwater High School.  We now eagerly look forward to next year’s ski trip as Cwmbran High School. 

 

 







 

















































































 

 



 

 

 

 

 


